
ST MARY’S PAROCHIAL CHURCH COMMITTEEE REPORT FOR ANNUAL PARISH 

MEETING 2021 

 

Due to the pandemic St Mary’s Church, Neen Savage, has little to report. The 

PCC held a meeting in the churchyard during the summer, but the second 

lockdown put paid to anymore meetings as Zoom facilities were not possible. 

The church was closed for the winter obeying diocese regulations but was 

opened for a very moving service on Christmas Day with prayers, readings and 

some organ playing. 

We have had a quinquennial report with a raft of repairs needed. We have 

monies in the Fabric fund for some of the minor faults but certainly not for the 

major ones. 

We managed to pay three quarters of the 2020 Parish Share but have not sent 

anything so far in 2021 as the donations we receive from our loyal supporters 

have been used to pay for the churchyard mowing, insurance, electricity and 

church upkeep.  

Only two Funerals and a Baptism took place in 2020 

Many thanks to the Parish Council for their contribution towards the grass 

mowing. 


